
Comment #: 5

I strongly believe that a person who receives an adverse action based upon a credit report should receive at least a
photo copy of the report used along with the business letter notifying the consumer to said adverse action. As matters
now stand , a consumer must go to the reporting agency to request a copy of the report in question. This should not be
the responsibility of the consumer.
Respectfully submited
Robert M. Pitcher


